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Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

 

I strongly oppose Senate Bill 85.  This bill will not be good for our farmers and food 

producers.  Senate Bill 85 will place a complete moratorium on the issuance or 

renewal of licenses or permits allowing new Confined Animal Feeding Operations 

(CAFOs), or additions or even upgrades to existing CAFOs.  This will make it harder 

for farms to update their existing facilities with upgrades designed for long term 

sustainability. This unnecessary bill also threatens to drive up already sky-high food 

prices, increase carbon emissions, and force an over reliance on out-of-state food 

suppliers. 

 

I urge you to oppose Senate Bill 85.  Lets help, not hurt Oregon Farmers. 

 

Thank You for your service to all Oregonians. 


